
Redding Office Temporarily Closing from 
March 6, 2023, through April 14, 2023

Please Call or eMail for Assistance

Our Redding Office will be temporarily closed for renovations from Monday, March 6, 2023, 
through Friday, April 14, 2023. The office will reopen and resume normal operations on Monday, 
April 17, 2023, at 8:00 a.m. (Pacific time). This office is located at: 

2881 Churn Creek Road, Suite B 
Redding, CA 96002-1146

If you need assistance from the Redding Office team, you may call us directly at 
1-530-224-4729. Our office hours are Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
(Pacific time), or you may send us an email at ReddingInquiries@cdtfa.ca.gov.

You may also contact our Customer Service Center at 1-800-400-7115 (CRS:711). Customer 
service representatives are available Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
(Pacific time), except state holidays. 

Please visit our website at www.cdtfa.ca.gov for a listing of all CDTFA offices and other 
general information.
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